
  

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
First allow us to introduce 
ourselves as the new Year 3 team: 
 
Mrs Tamsett-Tate and Mrs Webb – 
Class 1 teachers 
Miss Davies – Class 2 teacher 
Miss Clarke – Class 3 teacher 
Mrs Muller – Year 3 support leader 
 
As a team we set very high 
expectations for ourselves and the 
children to work hard and achieve 
their potential. We know that this 
looks different for every child and 
we hope they finish the year 
feeling proud, confident and like 
they have been part of a year 3 
family that has been built on fun, 
dedication, hard work and mutual 
respect.  
 
Over the course of the year, we are 
hoping to plan a number of 
exciting events for the children 
including a trip to Fishbourne 
Roman Palace later in the summer 
term.  More details of events will 
be given out closer to the time of 
any events. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

English: Instructional writing 
linking to African Folktales. 
Followed by a narrative unit linking 
to the Anansi stories. 
 
Reading: Little Legends: Spell Thief  
 
Maths: Number and place value, 
addition and subtraction. 
 
Science: Skeletal and Muscular 
System 
 
History: Through the Ages (Stone 
Age, Iron Age and Bronze Age) 
 
Geography: One world, our planet 
 
Art: Contrast and Complement 
(Watercolours), Prehistoric Pots 
(Clay) 
 
RE: Trees as symbols  
 
Health & Wellbeing: Being in my 
world 
 
French: I am learning French and 
Animals 
 
Computing: Networks and the 
Internet 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Homework will be set each week 
through Atom Learning. Log in 
details for the children will be sent 
home so this can be accessed. 
Homework will be set on the 
following days: 
 
Maths - Set on a Monday, due 
Friday. 
English - Set on Wednesday, due 
the following Tuesday. 
Reading - Read at least 3 times a 
week; reading diaries will be 
checked on Mondays like in Year 2. 
 
 

 
 
Finally, we would like to say thank 
you for your anticipated support. 
We look forward to a term of hard 
work and a few treats.  As always, 
our door is open should you have 
any queries or concerns.  
 
The Year 3 Team 
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From Y3 through to Y6 the children will be 
using TT Rockstars to help develop and 
improve their times table knowledge. They 
each have a username and password so 
we encourage as much practice at home 
as possible! Battles between classes will 
take place throughout the year too! 

We ask that the children have their 
PE kits in school from Monday to 
Friday in case PE days/sessions 

change. 


